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Lausanne, 13th of February 2024 

Dear Presidents and Officers, 

The WBF NBO Officers' Seminar will be held at the Montien Hotel in Bangkok, Thailand, on 
May 16th and 17th, 2024, with arrival on May 15th and departure on May 18th, 2024. The 
seminar will take place prior to the APBF Conference, which begins on May 18th and is 
hosted at the same hotel. 

WBF will cover accommodation and meals for two delegates from each NBO. A third 
delegate will be accepted upon request, subject to space availability, and at their own 
expense. Each NBO is responsible for nominating the officers to attend. 

The aim of the seminar is to create a platform where NBO officers can gain new knowledge, 
inspiration, and network. During the seminar, participants can share best practices and 
discuss how to handle various opportunities and challenges. There will be plenary sessions 
with speakers and group sessions for more in-depth discussions. 

We are in the initial phase of developing the program and welcome ideas for themes. We 
also seek input on potential speakers. If your NBO has succeeded with a particular 
approach, project, etc., we encourage you to share that story with other NBOs.  

Please contact me if you have suggestions for themes, wish to register as a participant, or 
provide input on potential speakers. We aim to send out a detailed program, the absolute 
deadline for participant registration, and other important information by mid-March. 

To assist us in our planning, we would appreciate hearing from you regarding the number 
of delegates you intend to send to the NBO's Officers Seminar as soon as possible. Please 
email our secretary, Arianna Testa, at: secretariat@worldbridgefed.com 

 

Best regards, 

Kari-Anne Opsal 

Chairperson of the WBF Seminars’ Committee 
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